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Youth Enrichment:

e Youth Dance fall session will conclude November 29. We will be holding an observation
class on November 27 and November 29. We will be holding one recital in the spring.
Cookies and Canvas: Thursday, November 15
Cookies and Clay: Tuesday, December 4 and 18
Gingerbread Making Class: Monday, December 17

Youth Recreation:
e Youth non-traveling basketball begins on November 26th.
e Youth Mat Club Wrestling sign up will be on Monday, November 19th.

Adult Enrichment:
e 55+ Driving is scheduled for Monday, December 11 from 12:30-4:30 pm
e Permit to Carry Classes: Ongoing

Adult Recreation:
e Adult Open Gym: Wednesday 7-9 pm starting Dec 5
e Adult Badminton: January 15-February 19
e Barre Exercise: we just finish our first session and will begin the next session January
2-February 27.
e Hallwalking

Kids’ Club Highlights:
e Average morning numbers for October: 11 before school and 29 after school
e Highlights last month: we did a Halloween carnival theme on the early out on October
29th.
e We plan to be open on the upcoming workshop day on November 30 as long as we
meet the minimum to sign up requesting child care. Minimum needed is 12.

Lille By Preschool:
e Preschool continues to be going very well in all 6 sections.
e Enrollmentis at 75
e Highlights this month is celebrating Thanksgiving! The preschoolers enjoyed making
pilgrim hats and learning about Thanksgiving.
e The preschool Christmas program will be on Thursday, December 13th.

EC Screening:
e EC Screening was held on November 2nd at our school. We screened 24 3 'z - 4 year
olds. This was the first time holding the screening at school and it went very well.




e A special thank you to all that helped, Lori Woxland, Kathy Thiss, Lion’s Club, Kelly
Smith, Tracy Agrimson, Emily Johnson, Keela Hoskins, Courtney Fricke and Heather
Grigg.

ECFE:

e Fall session concludes December 7. The next session will begin in January. We
currently have 13 students/families on Friday mornings and 2 students/families on
Thursday evenings.

e Pending the school board approval, we have hired Heather Grigg as our ECFE
Coordinator. She will be a very welcomed addition to our EC staff.

e Upcoming ECFE event is the Little Elve’s Workshop on Saturday, December 8, noon-2
pm.




